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John Craddock

To: Craddock, John (john.craddock@casecontrols.com)
Subject: FW: PLC Project Name

 
From: Todd Wolfe [mailto:twolfe@cummins-wagner.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 10:39 AM 
To: John Craddock 
Subject: RE: PLC Project Name 
 
John, 
I also wanted to let you know how awesome Kellogg’s is operating. The compressors have never ran this well. The plant manager called me into his office last 
week and thanked me for bring you and your control system into their plant. He purchased the original compressors in the eighty’s and at that time he bought a 
systemizer from Joy. It never worked! He said after all these years we now have something that works the way that it was supposed to. I am working on the other 
jobs we talked about. I’ll give you a call soon for a meeting.  
 
Thanks Todd 
 
 
 
 

From: Thomas, Michael (Lancaster) [mailto:Michael.Thomas@kellogg.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 1:35 PM 
To: Devin Sullivan 
Subject: PLC Project Name 
 
Hi Devin, 
  
Thanks for all your help throughout this project.  The system is working extremely well, we are very pleased with the results.  In fact, the system is controlling so 
well that we were able to drop our air pressure setpoint well below the anticipated 96 PSI.  We are now controlling to 90 PSI. 
  
The guys were asking if we could change the project names for the PLC.  Would you have a reservations against this change?  We were thinking something 
original like Compressor 1, Compressor 2 etc... I know, you're amazed with our high level of creativity. 
  
Have you tried any more Chimay, Premiere since we left?  Mmmm, that's some good beer!  Actually, check the fridge upstairs...there may be a couple bottles of 
Chimay white or Chimay blue left unless the band lushes finished them off. 
  
Thanks, 
  



2

Michael Thomas 
Controls Engineer | Kellogg Company | Lancaster Plant 
2050 State Rd | Lancaster, PA 17601 | U.S.A. 
Office: 717.898.0161 x2275  | Cell: 717.413.2279 | Fax: 717.898.9485 
michael.thomas@Kellogg.com 
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